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Hi Tracy,
We just wanted to say a big thankyou for the frozen meat and fries that we received a few weeks ago.  
We have been able to use Kranskys, fries, and pork so far, and these have been a huge help.

Last week we made bagels (also donated) with a pork, or chicken option and served then with potato
fries which were really popular.  (Sorry the picture is of a chicken one, not a pork one). Next week we will
be using the beef that we received.  

Our numbers and needs are growing, while costs are going up and budget down, so we very much
appreciate the donations we have been receiving.  And will be very grateful for any donations received in
the future.  the donators generosity is spread widely around our community.  
 
Thankyou also for the regular bread and milk and bananas we have been receiving, which are also very
much appreciated and needed.  We seem to have been getting several new larger households recently
and being able to support them with these basics is great. 

Kind regards
Karen White
 
Mash Lead and Discipleship Co-ordinator
Salvation Army Johnsonville
 
021 777 900
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